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For Immediate Release  May 28, 2019 

 

MCTXSheriff Investigates Fatal Stabbing in The Woodlands, Texas 
 

On May 28, 2019 at 6:37 PM, the Montgomery County Sheriff’s Office responded to 3720 College 

Park Drive, The Woodlands, in reference to a stabbing.  Upon arrival at the Plantation Apartments, 

Deputies discovered one white male with apparent stab wounds.  The male was transported to a 

local emergency room where he succumed to his wounds.  One black male, an employee of the 

apartment complex, is currently being questioned by Montgomery County Sheriff’s Office 

Homicide/Violent Crimes Unit. 

 

There is no other information at this time as this is an active investigation.  All parties in this 

incident have been identified ands accounted for and there is no threat to the community.   

 

 

 

 

 

 

Information Source: 

 

Specialist Steven Squier 

Montgomery County Sheriff’s Office 

Executive Division 
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